
June 23, 1964 
,„ AS 

Mr. David E. Wilton 
206 Beecher Street 
Syracuse 3, New York 

Dear Mr. Wilton, 

The Dallas Police Department has never been requested not 
to make an arrest by any agency of the Pederal Government 
about which you inquired in your letter of June 17, 1964. 

1 do not care to comment on the other questions you asked. 

Very truly yours. 

J. A. Curry 
Chief of Police 
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